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LETTER OF INVITATION

project National VISUM Transport Model

Project No: 1/2022/S

Dear Sirs,

Land Transport Regulatory Commission (LTRC) in cooperation with the Greater Amman Municipality
(GAM) is soliciting proposals from specialized bidders/consortium for Consultancy Services for the
Integration and Update of the Supply & Demand of LTRC & GAM Transport VISUM Models
(developed under VIUSM platform) into a single National Integrated Model (also in VISUM).
According to the following:

1.

5¢

Bidders can free download the (RFP) from LTRC website. (www.Ltrc.gov.jo) starting from
Wenesday 7/9/2022.

Clarifications related to the (RFP) shall be sent to LTRC at the below address in writing via fax or
email not later than Thursday 15/9/2022.No clarifications will be respond to after that date.

Bidders are requested to follow up the issuance of any further instructions and amendments to
the RFP document through LTRC official website. (www.Ltrc.gov.jo).

The proposal must be submitted in a single package containing two envelopes (the technical
Proposal and the financial Proposal), sealed separately and clearly marked (Tender Number,
Tender Name, and Bidder Name) as it mentioned in the RFP. (1 Original, 2 copies and 2
softcopies).

Submissions of proposals must be received in sealed envelopes, at the address noted below not

later than 12:00 pm (Amman Local Time) , on Sunday 2/10/2022 . Late responses will not be
considered.
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6. Technical proposals will be opened, in the presence of bidders who wish to attend, on the same
date of submission at 12:30 pm (Amman Local Time).

7. The proposals shall be addressed to:

Land Transport Regulatory Commission

Chairman of the specialized procurement Committee
Amman —Jordan

Shafa Badran - Pr. Talal St.

Basement floor, Financial Department, Tenders Section
Phone: 00 962 6 5100500

Fax: 00 962 6 5164819

E-mail: Tender@ltrc.gov.jo

Website: WWW.ltrc.gov.jo

8. Please inform us in writing by E-mail Tender@Itrc.gov.jo that you have received this Letter of
Invitation.

9. The Specialized procurement Committee or Procuring Entity reserves the right to cancel the
purchasing process or retendering without stating the reasons and without thereby incurring any
labiality to bidders.

Best Regards
Chairman of the specialized procurement Committee

Director General
Tari)q AL Habashneh
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